
 

 

Bath and North East Somerset Council 

Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) 

Regulation 62 

Annual Report 2015/16 

 

In the 2015/16 financial year the Council received a total of £90,542 in respect of CIL 

from liable  

developments. 

The administration allowance was £4,527.10. This was used to defray CIL 

administration and set-up costs. 

The strategic proportion was £72,433.60. This was transferred to a CIL Strategic 

Reserve and carried forward, unspent, to 2016/17. 

The neighbourhood proportion was £13,581.30. Of this, £9,996.30 related to 

neighbourhood CIL from developments in the unparished Bath Area. This was 

transferred to a CIL Local Reserve and carried forward, unspent, to 2016/17. 

The remaining £3,585 related to neighbourhood CIL from developments in Radstock, 

Clutton and Midsomer Norton and was distributed as shown below: 

 Radstock Town Council £30  

 Clutton Parish Council £1,155 

 Midsomer Norton Town Council £2,400 

These local councils will report separately on how they have utilised their 2015/16 

CIL neighbourhood proportion. 


